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Memorandum 
 
Date:   January 4, 2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2022060567 

2101 North Fremont Street Hotel Project 
                                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned 

project. Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: _Revised NOD 

2101 N Fremont St EIR. All other project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



TO: State Clearinghouse, Office of Planning and Research 

FROM: Chris Schmidt, Senior Associate Planner, City of Monterey 

DATE: January 4, 2024 

SUBJECT: Revised Notice of Determination for 2101 North Fremont Street Hotel Project 

The City of Monterey filed a Notice of Determination (NOD) for the 2101 North Fremont Street 
Hotel project (SCH Number 2022060567) on December 18, 2023, which this document 
corrects. The NOD included an approval/EIR Certification date of November 28, 2023. The 
correct date is December 15, 2023. The project description was also amended to further 
identify changes to parking requirements.

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Schmidt, Senior Associate Planner, at (831) 
646-3910 or via email at schmidt@monterey.org.
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